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REPLY BY THE MINISTER OF 

THE HOME DEPARTMENT 

TO QUESTIONS ASKED PURSUANT TO RULE 6 OF THE 

RULES OF PROCEDURE BY DEPUTY MATT FALLAIZE 

 

Question 1 

 

Are you able to confirm that the Department’s report will be submitted for debate by the States 

at one of their meetings in October, November or December 2014? If not, when will the 

Department’s report be laid before the States? 

 

Answer 

 

The Department has been obtaining legal advice in relation to some proposals. This advice is expected 

to be considered by the Board during September. In view of the lead-in time for the Report, the 

Department would hope for the report to be debated in the first quarter of 2015.  
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